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Sarah Leach

From: Dolly.Shetty@HydroOne.com on behalf of LandUsePlanning@HydroOne.com
Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 8:22 AM
To: Sarah Leach
Subject: Pelham - 588 Chantler Road - B21/2021P 

Hello,  
  
We are in receipt of Application B21/2021P dated June 29, 2021. We have reviewed the documents concerning the 
noted Plan and have no comments or concerns at this time. Our preliminary review considers issues affecting Hydro 
One’s 'High Voltage Facilities and Corridor Lands' only.  
  
For proposals affecting 'Low Voltage Distribution Facilities’  please consult your local area Distribution Supplier.  
  
To confirm if Hydro One is your local distributor please follow the following link: 
http://www.hydroone.com/StormCenter3/ 
  
Please select “ Search” and locate address in question by entering the address or by zooming in and out of the map 
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If Hydro One is your local area Distribution Supplier, please contact Customer Service at 1-888-664-9376 or e-mail 
CustomerCommunications@HydroOne.com to be connected to your Local Operations Centre 
  
Thank you, 
 
Best Wishes, 
 
Dolly Shetty 
Real Estate Assistant | Land Use Planning 
 
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
185 Clegg Road (R32) 
Markham, ON | L6G 1B7 
Email:    Dolly.Shetty@HydroOne.com 
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This email and any attached files are privileged and may contain confidential information intended only for the person or 
persons named above. Any other distribution, reproduction, copying, disclosure, or other dissemination is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email and delete the 
transmission received by you. This statement applies to the initial email as well as any and all copies (replies and/or 
forwards) of the initial email. 
 

From: Sarah Leach <SLeach@pelham.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 29, 2021 8:40 AM 
To: LANDUSEPLANNING <LandUsePlanning@HydroOne.com>; Enbridge- Municipal Planning - Enbridge 
(MunicipalPlanning@enbridge.com) <MunicipalPlanning@enbridge.com>; jim.sorley@npei.ca; 
ash.neville@rci.rogers.com 
Subject: Committee of Adjustment Notice of Hearing - August 3, 2021 
 
*** Exercise caution. This is an EXTERNAL email. DO NOT open attachments or click links from 
unknown senders or unexpected email. ***  

Good morning,  
 
Attached, please find the notice of hearing for file(s)  

 B21/2021P – 588 Chantler Road 
 
Should you require a copy of an application in full, please email me your request. 
 
Thank you,  
Sarah 
 
 

 
 
 
TOWN OF PELHAM CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE 
The information contained in this communication, including any attachments, may be confidential and is intended only for the use of the 
recipient(s) named above, and may be legally privileged.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby 
notified that any dissemination, distribution, disclosure, or copying of this communication, or any of its contents, is strictly prohibited.  If 
you have received this communication in error, please re-send this communication to the sender and permanently delete the original 
and any copy of it from your computer system.  Thank you. 
 

 


